
1

Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: Request for 30-day Referral to October

From: Great River Homes <greatriverhomesllc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 12:22 PM 
To: Acklin, Tim <acklint@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Update on Little River Homes-Committee meeting 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello Tim,  
I received your message.   
 
We will need to refer until October. I have two more items I would like to take care of that will make approvals effortless 
for everyone. 
 
To date..... 
I have about 36 signatures for approval to the PUD. This includes all mailed neighbors and others on top of the 200' 
benchmark. 
 
We have three different designs that residents may choose from using the same footprint. 
 
Please let me know that you have received this;) 
 
Have a great weekend and thanks for all that you help me with Tim! 
 
John  
 


